
May News—Room 206

Ms. VanDeBoom


tvandeboom@lakeharrietumpreschool.org


Important Dates

May 1st: Spring Sing! @ 5:30 in LHUMC Sanctuary

May 6th: Final T-shirt Tuesday

May 22nd: Last day of school!


May Learning Theme

Great Growth!


Our learning theme for May will be discussing growth—how we can impact the world 
around us and how it influences us as well. We will watch seeds sprout, go on insect 
scavenger hunts, and release our butterflies after they emerge from their chrysalides. 


Gratitude

A very sincere thank you to all of you for allowing me to help your children grow this 
year. The strides they have made individually and as a cohesive group make my heart 
full. Students learned to express themselves, to problem solve, and to join in play. They 
found their voices in interacting with peers, developed social competence by following 
school and classroom rules, and acquired self-help skills they will continue to hone.  


Whether it was your first year or you were a returning family to LHUMP, you made my 
year memorable by sharing your patience, trust, and optimism as we navigated our 
learning. My hope is that your children finish this year excited to continue learning, with 
fond memories of our time in Room 206. It has truly been a privilege watching your 
children bloom. Congratulations, kindergarteners!


Spring Sing!

We will gather in the LHUMC Sanctuary to sing beautiful spring songs Thursday, May 1. 
Please plan to drop your child off at our classroom at 5:15 and invite those individuals 
who are dear to your family. Students have been practicing singing with big voices and 
are excited to perform for you!


Contact Me

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. My e-mail 
address is tvandeboom@lakeharrietumpreschool.org and I can also be contacted via 
brightwheel.
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